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May 24, 2022 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
Via Email registrar@oeb.ca 

 
 
 
Re: EB-2021-0110 - Hydro One Networks Inc. 2023-2027 Joint Rate Application Technical Conference 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 5, the Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) will attend the Technical 

Conference for the above-noted proceeding to be held on May 31, 2022.  At this time, the QMA does not 

anticipate the need to seek clarification on any specific area of Hydro One’s joint rate application, but would 

like to reserve the opportunity to do so, if necessary. 

Respectfully, 

Michael McLeod 
for 

Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
Cc: C. Davis, QMA Chair 
 Parties to the Proceeding 
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